
 

April 5, 2022 

RMA Submits Input Opposing Formation of Alberta Provincial 
Police Service 
The RMA has shared a submission with Justice and Solicitor General opposing the creation of an Alberta 
Provincial Police Service 

The RMA has provided input to the Minister of Justice and Solicitor General opposing the creation of an Alberta 
Provincial Police Service (APPS). This submission is based on direction provided to the RMA by members through 
Resolution 4-22S: Continued Support for the Royal Canadian Mounted Police in Alberta. The submission 
highlights the RMA’s priorities as it relates to service levels, costs, and local input on policing. Based on the 
RMA’s analysis, the proposed model does not adequately explain how an APPS will positively impact these 
priorities. 

In addition to the submission, the RMA also issued a press release to share the message widely and an issue 
backgrounder summarizing the RMA’s concerns with the transition proposal and engagement process.  
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https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/RMA-Submission-re-APPS.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/resolutions/4-22s-continued-support-for-the-royal-canadian-mounted-police-in-alberta/
https://rmalberta.com/news/the-rma-formally-opposes-the-creation-of-an-alberta-provincial-police-service/
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/April-7-Backgrounder-RMA-Opposition-to-APPS-Transition.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/April-7-Backgrounder-RMA-Opposition-to-APPS-Transition.pdf
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